
 

 

  

 

 

                    

 

 

              

                                           

   

                                                                           

                                    

     

 

 

   

                                                                   

   

Municipality of Killarney

In March of 2022, the Municipality of Killarney received a 

$70,000.00 grant from the 

Ontario Trillium Foundation Resilient Community Fund 

for upgrades to the Municipal Building Public Washrooms 

at 32 Commissioner Street. 

The renovations, which included the installation of accessibility features, baby change 

tables, new washroom stalls, nonslip flooring and touch free fixtures and has helped 
the Municipality rebuild and recover from impacts of COVID-19.

This project has resulted in increased accessibility 

and a greater ability to ensure the most sanitary environment for the 

continued  health and safety of residents and visitors.

The Municipality acknowledges this important contribution from

The Ontario Trillium Foundation 

which supports our efforts to rebuild our resilience and 

capacity to return to building a healthy and vibrant community. 




